
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

File: 5721.00 

 

       July 3, 2015 

 

Dee Genaille, P. Eng. 

Manitoba Water Services Board 

2010 Currie Boulevard 

Brandon MB  R7A 6Y9 

Dee.Genaille@gov.mb.ca 

 

Dear   Ms. Genaille: 

 

Re:   Municipality of Oakland-Wawanesa Lagoon – Discharge Route Alteration 

 Environment Act Licence No. 3117  

 

 This is in response to your letter of June 30, 2015 concerning a proposed alteration in the 

discharge route for the above noted wastewater treatment lagoon.  The alteration involves a 

shorter buried pipeline route to the Souris River north of the facility. 

 

 Since the environmental effects of the proposed alteration are insignificant, approval to 

implement the alteration is hereby provided pursuant to Section 14 (2) of The Environment Act.   

 

 Please contact Bruce Webb at Bruce.Webb@gov.mb.ca or 204 945-3991 if you have any 

questions concerning this approval.   

 

       Yours truly, 

 

       “original signed by” 

 

       Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 

       Director 

 

c:  Don Labossiere/Tim Prawdzik/Peter Crocker, Environmental Compliance and 

 Enforcement Branch 

 Lin Watt, Dillon Consulting Ltd.  

 Marlene Biles, CAO, Municipality of Oakland-Wawanesa 

 Public Registries 

  

Environmental Stewardship Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321   F 204 945-5229 

www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal 
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